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Sunday 9th April
Easter Sunday



Monday 17th April

School Reopens for students



Tuesday 18th April
GCSE Photography Exam



Wednesday 19th April

GCSE Photography Exam



Thursday 20th April
GCSE Art Exam



Friday 21st April
GCSE Art Exam



Tuesday 25th April

Yr9 Boys & Girls Vaccinations



Monday 1st May
May day - school closed



Monday 8th May 

The Kings Coronation - school closed






 











Diary Dates 
Students return
A reminder that school is open as normal on Monday 17th April. During the next half
term the school will be closed on Monday 1st May and Monday 8th May due to
national bank holidays.

Year 10 parents evening
Thank you to all parents who attended the parents evening on Tuesday, it was a very
positive evening and hopefully provides parents and students vital feedback in the
preparations for Year 11.

Curriculum content
As a result of parent feedback I would like to draw parents where they can find
curriculum information. 

This can be found at :
https://www.stbedesscunthorpe.org.uk/curriculum/curriculum-contacts/ you will be
able to see plans from each department in terms of what is taught across each year
group. This will be helpful to enable you to support your child. Mr Hibbard

Epi pens
If your child has an allergy and is prescribed an epi pen could you please ensure
they carry one on their person as well as providing a spare for school.

St Martin's Day Homeless Appeal
In November students raised £56 to go towards people in our area who are
homeless. 10A were in charge of the appeal and they decided that they would like to
use the money in order to bring joy to those who are facing hardship at Easter time.
They have used the money in order to purchase 56 easter eggs which will be
donated to the The Forge. 

https://www.stbedesscunthorpe.org.uk/curriculum/curriculum-contacts/


Share Your Experiences: Share your experiences about why reading is important for life and work, but be mindful
not to add any negative feelings into the discussion. This can help children to see that everyone struggles with
certain things but it is worth persevering.
Don't Make it a Chore: Avoid requests such as, 'If you read for 15 minutes, you can...' Whilst this may work for some
young people, many will begin to see reading as negative aspect of their daily routine that must be overcome in
order to have something more positive. 
Take An Interest: Take an interest in what your child is studying in school by reading around topics - this could be
through books at home, library books or online research. Engage them in discussions about their areas of learning
to show an interest in their reading.
Give Lots of Praise: Help your child to experience feeling successful with reading by praising them and encouraging
them. Ask questions to show an interest in what they have read.

Safeguarding
Dear parents and carers,
As you will know, technology is a hugely valuable and influential part of a young person’s life. It needs to be used
responsibly and maturely by young people and adults alike. Attached is a link to UK Safer Internet Centre offering
advice and resources for parents and carers about technology.

https://saferinternet.org.uk/guide-and-resource/parents-and-carers

Please contact the safeguarding team at St Bede’s if you require further support or if you have any concerns.

Measles, Chicken Pox and Shingles
Please may we ask for your cooperation in a vitally important matter? Two of our pupils are receiving medical
treatment for cancer. This puts the pupils at serious risk if exposed to measles, chicken pox or shingles.

Your child is not at risk whatsoever from this situation. However, the health and wellbeing of our pupils with cancer
may be at serious risk. We depend on the co-operation of all parents and know we can rely on your help. Please
contact school as soon as possible if you believe your child is unwell with the above. Many thanks, R Hibbard.

NHS Health Bus
We are going to be at Central Park with the NHS bus and School nurses on Tuesday 11th April between 1pm to 4pm!
 
We will be offering information and advice and will have some games for young people and families to get involved
with.

Road Safety 
Please could students be reminded of the importance of road safety and continuing to take care by looking and
listening for traffic prior to crossing a road. 
It is vital that our students are vigilant when outside the school gates and do not attempt to cross in front of or behind
our school bus. Students should find a safer place to cross such as the school crossing patrol or a zebra crossing. It is
important for students to keep looking and listening while crossing in case a driver has not seen them. Thank you.

Encouraging Reading At Home
How can you support your child's reading at home?

https://saferinternet.org.uk/guide-and-resource/parents-and-carers
https://saferinternet.org.uk/guide-and-resource/parents-and-carers

